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Amending the financing and spending plan in the Department of Parks and Recreation in the amount of
$5,000 for funds received from the Lower Phalen Creek Project (LPCP) for staff time for participating in the
Swede Hollow Creek Enhancement Feasibility Study.

WHEREAS, the Department of Parks and Recreation will receive $5,000 from the LPCP for staff time for
participating in the Swede Hollow Creek Enhancement Feasibility Study; and

WHEREAS, the Department of Parks and Recreation seeks approval to accept this generous funding and
amend the existing financing and spending budget for the project; and

WHEREAS, the Mayor, pursuant to Section 10.07.1 of the Charter of the City of Saint Paul, does certify that
there are available for appropriation, funds of $5,000 in excess of those estimated in the 2023 Capital
Improvement Budget; now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, by the City Council of the City of Saint Paul, upon recommendation of the Mayor and the advice
of the Long Range Capital Improvement Budget Committee, that $5,000 is available for appropriation in the
2023 Capital Improvement Budget, and said 2023 budget, as heretofore adopted by the Council, is hereby
further amended; and, be it

FURTHER RESOLVED, that the City Council of the City of Saint Paul thanks the Lower Phalen Creek Project
for their generous funding.

See Attachment

The St. Paul Long-Range Capital Improvement Budget Committee reviewed this request on May 8, 2023 and
recommended approval.
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